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Andrea Gyger

From: BOB COWAN 

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 4:40 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado's Notary Program Rules

The  final draft should be final. Every time there is  a new secretary ,they want to change or 

modify the rules.  It’s there prerogative ,however that doesn’t always make them 

better.                                Bob Cowan 




